20 October, 2015
Byrne Wallace
87-88 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2, Ireland
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Dear Sir or Madam,
My name is Evgenia Igonina and I am currently a Senior Sophister Law Student at Trinity College Dublin. I am writing to express my interest in the Byrne Wallace Trainee Solicitor Programme 2015. I first became interested in commercial law during a taster seminar in my first year of study, and have since then strived to work in this particular sphere. Not only do I think that I would learn a great deal about corporate and commercial transactions from Byrne Wallace, but I also think my unique skills would make me a highly valued trainee. 
During my time in Trinity College, I have been President of the Russian Society, Secretary of Modern Languages and Russian Societies, Student Ambassador of the University, as well as an Assistant Public Relations Officer. These positions have helped me become extremely organised with my time, develop good leadership and organisational skills, as well as gain confidence and an ability to cooperate and work well as part of a team. 
I believe I have the potential to make a valuable input into the firm as I have a keen interest in commercial law as evident from my subject choice this year, coupled with a creative approach to problem-solving, as well as having superlative teamwork skills which I believe to be an important factor to success when working in a large commercial law firm. 
I believe that my personal qualities as well as my various student leadership roles make me a strong candidate for the Trainee Solicitor Programme. Thank you so much for considering my application. 
Kind regards,
Evgenia Igonina


